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31/07/2020  21:32:412020/3008/P OBJ Shah md jaber mia I would like to inform that, whoever want to install a internet tower didn't want our consultation hence they 

didn't send us any letter. We found that they put out one/two leaflet on the tree on Raglan street which isn't 

sufficient to approve the application.

Secondly I live in Monmouth house and I don't want this installation happen in our building. We have children 

live in the building and have playground for children and have concern about their safety. The best place for 

tower would a commercial place away from residential place.
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